
 
INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL CLASS OF 2011 

 

COMMENCEMENT TICKETS 
The Class of 2011 Commencement Ceremony will be held Monday, June 13, 2011 at 7:00 PM in the 
International School gymnasium. Admission is by ticket only.  Each family may order up to 6 tickets, 
initially.  Space is limited so we expect that your ticket request will be limited to confirmed attendees 
from your immediate family and relatives, out of town guests and significant persons in your senior’s 
life. After receiving all orders, extra tickets will be redistributed according to immediate family needs 
and the order of requests.   
  
Please reserve______tickets for the family of ___________________________________ (student name) 
 
We don’t need all 6 tickets.  Go ahead and redistribute ______tickets to others that need them. 
 
If there are additional tickets available, I would like______extra tickets. 
 
Our family needs wheelchair seating for______ person(s). 
 
 

CLASS OF 2011 GRADUATION DVD 
The DVD will include both Commencement and Baccalaureate. If you would like a copy, you must 
preorder and prepay.  The cost of the DVD is $35. This includes the cost for it to be mailed to your home.  
Please make checks payable to:  Joel Telling 
 
I would like to order _______ (number of copies) DVD(s) at $35.00 each.  Total enclosed = $_________ 
Please mail DVD to: 
 

Name: 

Street: 

City: State: Zip Code: 

 
 

SENIOR CLASS PLANTS 
Please help decorate the stages at Baccalaureate and Commencement ceremonies by ordering a 
flowering Hydrangea (6" potted plant with decorative wrap).  Replant these in your yard to remind you 
of this special occasion for years to come!   Plants will be available for pick up following 
Commencement.  Please make checks payable to:  IS Senior Parent Group 
 
I would like to order _______ plant(s) at $15.00 each.  Total enclosed = $__________ 
 
Contact Name ____________________________________ Phone _______________________ 
 
 
 

Please complete this form and return with appropriate checks to  
the “Graduation Orders” box in the school office no later than Monday, May 16. 


